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MINUTES OF TETCOTT & LUFFINCOTT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
HELD at the ARSCOTT HALL, TETCOTT on the 9th December 2020

Present: – Cllr. T. Barriball; (Vice Chairman) Cllr. T. J. Rooke; Cllr T. Merritt; Cllr. B. Stearman; 
Cllr. M. Greenaway (Chairman)

Members of the public present: 0

The Chairman welcomed all to the Socially Distanced Meeting at 7.30pm. 

 1. Apologies received. Cllr. T. Angove; Cllr. J. M. Britton; Cllr. S. Dart.
  
 2. Declaration of Interests.  No declarations of interest.

 3. Public open question time. No Questions. 

 4. Approval of last minutes. Minutes from the previous meeting, held on Thursday 20th October 2020.
[bookmark: _Hlk535952232]    were approved and signed as a true record of the meeting, Cllr. T. Rooke proposed, Cllr. B. Stearman 
    seconded. Carried nem.com.

 5. Financial update.  (a) Prior to the meeting the Clerk issued members of the Council with an up
     to date copy of the P.C. accounts (Please see separate sheet in finances section) (b)The Parish Council
     2021/2022 Precept was discussed, it was proposed that the Parish Council raise the precept by the minimum. 
     amount required to maintain the overall Precept amount (c) The Clerk advised the Councill that she had.     
     received correspondence from Natwest Bank, who are currently running a scheme to encourage business. 
     customers to switch banks, they are offering money incentives to switch. The reason this letter is being sent. 
     out is, it is a requirement of the Banking Regulator that RBS/Natwest reduce its dominance in the market. 
     following the state aid, it received during the financial crash of 2008/09. A vote was taken and the majority of     
     Councillors voted that to stay with Natwest, it was said by the Clerk that all banks in general appear to be a 
     bit of a nightmare to deal with right now, even trying to contact them by telephone can take you up to an hour!

6. Discussion on play equipment. Since our last meeting on October the 20th as suggested by Cllr T. Angove          
    the Clerk had delivered flyers, posted details on the parish website and placed posters in other places around 
    the village. Sadly, feedback had been virtually non-existent, only one person expressed any interest. Funding 
    for the play equipment project was still to be sourced. The Chairman Cllr M. Greenaway suggested that the 
    Village Hall Committee could be approached for a contribution towards the play equipment project, it was felt. 
    that the play area would be a great asset not only for the village but for the Arscott Hall as well.

7. Kennacott & Nethercott Cross.  A meeting had taken place at Nethercott cross with several Councillors, 
    farmers and the Landlord Sir William Molesworth St Aubyn in attendance, the consensus after the 
    meeting was that the way forward would be to contact Devon County Council Highways department for 
    advice about what work would be acceptable to resolve the issue. Cllr, M. Greenaway agreed to speak to 
    Cllr. S. Dart to clarify if she would be happy to continue dealing with the matter and liaise with D.C.C. 
    Highways Department.
 








 8. Any other business (a) Cllr Rooke reported that he had received a complaint from a local resident. 
    regarding the weekly visit of the offal lorry to the Hunt kennels, this normally takes place on a Sunday. 
    afternoon. Cllr Rooke asked if the Parish Council could contact someone from the Hunt to see if they would. 
    consider changing the collection day or time. The Clerk said she would be happy to contact Bruce Newport. 
    to discuss the problem. (b) After a recent survey of Councillor’s, the Parish Council decided to erect a
    community Christmas tree in the village this year, the tree and lights had been paid for by Cllr Rooke. It was. 
    agreed that he would send the invoice to the Parish Clerk for payment later. The community were.
    invited to add their own decorations.
   
There being no other business. 



The Chairman thanked the Clerk then closed the meeting at 8.10pm
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